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Report to the ASI Board of Directors 
April 22, 2020 

 
 

University CFO Designee – Gina Curry 
 

 
1. Fall 2020 Registration  - Registration for Fall 2020 begins next Monday, April 27th.  Please remind your constituents 

to check their accounts for Spring 2020 charges/holds SEVERAL DAYS BEFORE their registration date. 
 

2. Student Fee Advisory Committee - The Student Fee Advisory Committee will conduct one virtual meeting in early 
May to discuss the fee audit and make recommendations.  The audit report recommendations will be going to the 
President in mid-May.  Thank you to student members Denisse Garcia, Jet Haresco, Deborah Ikenador, Nick 
Mahedy, and Christian Landaverde for their work on the Committee this year.  
 

3. Summer Session Campus Mandatory Fees – The campus mandatory fees for summer have been reduced to a total 
of $137.  The Union/WELL fee was removed from the total, as the WELL will be shut down for the summer and the 
Union likely reducing services.  The Student Health Center Operations and Facilities fees, in addition to the ASI fee, 
will still be charged.   
 

4. CARES Higher Education Grant – The University has more than $17 million dollars in Federal student stimulus 
monies to disburse.  Campus administration is working very hard on a plan to provide those monies to student as 
quickly as possible.  It is still being determined to who, and how much, will be disbursed to students.  This stimulus 
money will not have an impact on either this year’s or next year’s financial aid package. 
 

5. COVID-19 Reduced Services – Many in-person departments and services remain closed to in-person visits.  Please 
check the department websites for more information about how to access help from those departments. 
 

6. UBAC – The University Budget Advisory Committee has pushed its work out until May under uncertain economic 
information from the State.  The University Divisions are working through 3% and 5% cut scenarios in expectation of 
reduced budget support from the State.  The Chancellor’s Office and the University are awaiting the State May budget 
revision (May Revise) for a starting point.  The State is expected to revise budget allocations in August, after the State 
tax revenues are calculated following the July 15 tax deadline. 
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